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27.4.23 – St Uny C of E Academy Uniform Update  

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 Following on from our parent and pupil consultation regarding our 

school uniform, I am writing to provide you with information regarding 

future changes to our school uniform. Our aim is to ensure the St Uny 

school uniform is more cost effective for parents and more comfortable for pupils as they 

enjoy their daily learning and activities. This will initially take place in KS1 and will extend 

to KS2 as detailed below.   

Key Stage 1: 

From September 2023, we will be moving to St Uny C of E sweatshirts and white polo 

shirts.  

Key Stage 2: 

The existing uniform will continue for KS2 pupils in September, whilst this is currently in 

stock. Trophy Textiles have very kindly agreed to discount the price of these items to 50%. 

Once the existing stock has been used up, the new sweatshirts will be available as pupils 

move to our new uniform. This will replace our current cardigans, school ties and shirts. 

Next Steps: 

We feel it is important to give lots of notice and to ensure the new uniform is available to 

order from the summer so parents can prepare for September. There is no expectation 

for parents to replace existing uniform whilst current clothing fits their child. New uniform 

can be ordered via Trophy Textiles as and when this is needed.  

The existing grey trousers, shorts or skirt and black shoes will remain the same for all pupils. 

Girls will also still be able to wear a navy checked dresses in the summer if preferable. 

Our navy blue school colour will remain the same, meaning colours are also available in 

local supermarkets.  

I would like to extend a big thank you to Trophy Textiles for their support with this, please 

do not hesitate to contact us if you need any further information.  

 

Mr Hoskins 

Head of School  
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